
 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro     Ranking Member Kay Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C.  20515    Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for the Kee Dam and Dan Hale Reservoir Regional Recreation and 

Tourism Project in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive the project funding for this project is Bluefield WV Economic Development 

Authority, located at 500 Bland Street (Third Floor), Bluefield, WV, 24701.  

The funding would provide for Phase I of the project, which includes a road to the welcome 

center and RV pad, as well as a day use area entry road to the parking lot and trailhead. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Carol D. Miller 

Member of Congress 
 

 

 

 

 

 


